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Operation of the proposed station will not have a significant environmental

impact.

RFR levels are predicted to be within permissable limits. The rural nature of

the site is such that the facility is not likely to be visited by the public.

Occupational exposure in the area of concern for potential RFR will be time

limited so as to not exceed the time-averaged MPE limit, and when

necessary, the facility will cease operation until work within the area of

concern has been completed.


